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Page 64 by Carlos I. Munoz Rocha. Legal lexicology Oxford University Press, Mexico, 2008 For a legal professional, proper use of legal language is necessary, as it formulates and interprets the rules governing social coexistence, ensures fairness and, in addition, learns and transmits knowledge of the field. For this
reason, this book offers readers concepts that will help them know and use it is legal language. Throughout the text, the most important content of legal lexicology is developed. Other topics include the definitions of lexicology, lexicography, etymology and other related terms, the importance of technical and scientific
terminology, the difficulties of legal lexicology and communication, the fundamental aspects of legal semiotics and the application of legal terminology. It should be noted that the author, who has extensive teaching experience based on his experience in the Departments of Philosophy of Law, Political Science, State
Theory, Legal Research Methodology and Civil Law, included other topics he considered useful for understanding... Author: Carlos I. Munoz Rocha ISBN: 978-607-426-003-8 Format: Book Edition: First Page Number: 345 Description: Suggestions of Concepts That Help To Use Legal Language. It reveals the importance
of technical and scientific terminology. It examines legal lexicology, not communication and its scope. It addresses the origin and development of language, as well as the need for the proper use of legal languages. Includes lists of commonly used legal terminology. Foreword by Jose Antonio Nunez Ochoa 1. Language
2. Preliminary concepts 3. Legal semiotics 4. The scope of legal terminology 5. Latin Basics (Munoz, 2008) BIBLIOGRAPHIC REFERENCE (APA) Munoz Rocha, C. I. (2008). Juridica lexicology. Benito Juarez, Mexico: Oxford University Press Mexico MUNYOSIS ROCHA, USA. Juridica lexicology. Benito Juarez: Oxford
University Press Mexico, 2008 Carlos Ignacio Munoz Rocha. Juridica lexicology. (Benito Juarez, Mexico: Oxford University Press Mexico, 2008), p00. BIBLIOGRAPHIC HELP (CHICAGO) Munoz Rocha, Carlos Ignacio. Juridica lexicology. Benito Juarez, Mexico: Oxford University Press Mexico, 2008. MUNOZ ROCHA,
Carlos Ignacio. Juridica lexicology. Benito Juarez: Oxford University Press Mexico, 2008 Title has been added to the list of bibliographic references (available in the top menu). You can export the list or continue browsing and add additional links to your ad. Where and when the book Lexicology was published This book
was published in Mexico, in Benito Juarez, Mexico City, DF. This work was published in 2008. Editorial prefix 978-607-426 URL Address Benito Juarez, Mexico City, DF - Mexico There is not yet an assessment available Assessment Book This book presents concepts that will allow you to know and use exactly the legal
language by which the rules governing social coexistence are formulated and interpreted, fairness is taught and knowledge of the field is learned and conveyed. It sets out the importance of technical and scientific terminology, legal lexicology in comparison with communication and its applications, the origin and
development of language, the need for the proper use of both the legal language and the Spanish language, and the importance of reading to improve the proper management of the language. This work is aimed at supporting the formation of a legal culture by promoting greater correction of grammatical expressions and
strengthening the technical language of lawyers. throughout the text, the most important content of legal lexicology was being developed. other topics include: definitions of lexicology, lexicography, etymology and other related terms, the importance of technical and scientific terminology, the difficulties of legal lexicology
and communication, the fundamental aspects of legal semiotics and the application of legal terminology. It should be noted that the author has included other topics that he considers useful for understanding, supplementing and deepening the themes of legal lexicology. in this sense, aspects such as the origin and
development of language are considered; the need for proper use of the legal language, particularly Spanish in general; the importance of reading as a necessary skill to improve proper language management, as well as the need for special languages. on the other hand, there is an overview of the fundamental concepts
of Latin morphology in order to make the use of Latin legal expressions more understandable. The book includes a CD with commonly used Latin expressions and legal terms that will be of great benefit to students and lawyers. Proper use of the legal language is necessary for a legal professional, as it formulates and
interprets the rules governing social coexistence, ensures fairness, and teaches and transmits knowledge of the field. For this reason, this book offers readers concepts that will help them know and use legal language accurately. Throughout the text the most important content of legal lexicology. It sets out, in particular,
definitions of lexicology, lexicography, etymology and other related terms, the importance of technical and scientific terminology, the difficulties of legal lexicology and communication, the fundamental aspects of legal semiotics and the application of correct terminology in the law. It should be noted that the author included
other topics that he found useful for understanding, supplementing and further deepening the themes of legal lexicology. In this sense, aspects such as the origin and development of language are considered; the need for proper use of the legal language, particularly Spanish in general; the importance of reading as a
necessary skill to improve proper language management, as well as the need for special languages (Chapter 1). Chapter 5, on the other hand, examines the fundamental concepts of Latin morphology in order to make the use of Latin legal expressions more understandable. This work is a valuable means of
understanding important aspects of the legal language and the proper use of language in general, which will lead to improved jurisprudence. Finally, a CD with commonly used Latin expressions and terms in the legal field is included, which will be of great benefit to students and lawyers. Legal language must be used
appropriately for a legal professional, as he formulates and interprets the rules governing social coexistence, gives justice and also teaches and transmits knowledge of the field. For this reason, this book offers readers concepts that will help them know and use legal language accurately. Chapter 5 examines the
fundamental concepts of Latin morphology in order to make the use of Latin legal expressions more understandable. This work is a valuable means of understanding important aspects of the legal language and the proper use of language in general, which will lead to improved jurisprudence. Finally, a CD with commonly
used Latin expressions and terms in the legal field is included, which will be of great benefit to students and lawyers. This website uses cookies, both own and third- of them, to improve your browsing experience. If you continue browsing, we believe you are accepting its use. Learn more lexicologia juridica oxford pdf.
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